
  
 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
Thank you for your interest in Launch. Are you ready for four days and three nights of intense training, 
meeting with pro-life leaders from across the state, and having fun with other pro-life students? Are you 
ready for local, state and national opportunities in your area of interest: politics and government, 
education, journalism, pregnancy support, medicine and bio-ethics? Are you ready to be challenged to 
take up the banner? If the answer is yes, then Launch is the place for you! 
 
Enclosed you will find your application packet. It includes an application, two reference forms and a 
scholarship application. All application materials must be returned to our office by February 22, 2019. 
Please complete essay questions 1 and 2 on separate pages. For essay 2, please choose one of the five 
prompts. You may mail it to: 4335 River Rd N, Salem, OR  97303 or email it to dawn@ortl.org with 
Launch as the subject. Space is limited, so please submit your application as soon as possible. If you are 
selected to participate, payment and required acceptance forms will be due by March 8, 2019. 
 
Launch will be held March 24-27, 2019 at Macleay Christian Retreat Center just east of Salem. The cost 
is $150, which includes meals and lodging.  A limited number of scholarships are available in addition to 
travel stipends. If you would like to apply for one, please complete the enclosed form and return it with 
your application. 
 
After completing Launch, you will have your choice of attending the Oregon Right to Life Conference on 
April 6, 2019 in Tualatin, OR, or the National Right to Life Convention.  Registration and lodging is 
provided by Oregon Right to Life Education Foundation. You will be responsible for travel costs and 
meals, (registration for the events will include some meals). 
 
Thank you again. We believe that Launch will be a life changing experience. At Oregon Right to Life we 
are committed to encouraging and training the next generation of pro-life leaders. We look forward to 
hearing from you! 
 
Sincerely for Life, 
 

Lois Anderson 
Executive Director 
Oregon Right to Life  
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